Notice

1%, 2" & 3" year students of
Faculty of Management Studies.

. This is to inform you that the lectures (online/physical) will not
be conducted on 23" September 2024 and physical lectures will
be commenced on 24" September 2024.

Further, you are informed to' report to the hostels on 234
September 2024.

Senior AsSistant Registrar
Faculty of Management Studies

18.09.2024



